
   

 
 

 

 

California Department of Insurance Corporate Application Filing Deadline Fast 

Approaching  

 

Posted on August 19, 2010 by Barger & Wolen LLP  

 

The California Department of Insurance has issued a notice establishing deadlines for all 

applications seeking approval by 2010 year-end. 

 Corporate applications must be received by September 17, 2010.  

 Holding company applications must be received by October 29, 2010.  

For details, please see the attached notice.  

If you require assistance with these submissions, please contact Randall Doctor at 415-743-3707 

(rdoctor@bargerwolen.com) or Timothy Moroney at 415-743-3713 

(tmoroney@bargerwolen.com). 
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